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Dear Fellow Music Teachers,

Summer is almost over and it’s past time to look ahead to the 2022-2023 school year.  As you’re
building your calendar for your own studios, do take a look at the TMTF calendar in this
newsletter.  We don’t want you to miss a single event or meeting.  Our first meeting is
September 23 at Jordan Kitts Music.  We plan to have the yearbooks and activity booklets
ready so don’t miss it!

Now might be a good time to take stock of the past year and make some goals for this coming
year.  Are you aspirational?  Are your students aspirational?  Most students aren’t.  Maybe it’s
because they don’t know what’s possible for them to achieve.  It’s our job to show them.
Preparing for events can give them a goal and tremendous satisfaction when they achieve that
goal. 

Now let’s talk about our own aspirations as teachers.  I’ve always admired people who were
life-long learners.  It shows three things:  1) they are humble enough to know they can always
learn something new and do something better; 2) they are curious; 3) they are open to new
ideas and are teachable.  Imagine if all your students displayed these qualities.  How much fun
it would be to teach them!

My fellow teachers, TMTF offers just such an opportunity for you, to learn new things and
become better teachers.  This year offers some of the best programs we’ve had in a long time,
thanks to our President-elect, Dr. Susan Ha.

Your calendars are waiting for updates with the programs for 2022-2023. And while you’re at it,
plan to attend the VMTA Conference and Competitions at Liberty University October 27-29. 
See you there!

Musically yours,

Susan Atkins, NCTM
757-282-8220 (cell)
pianolearningcenter@gmail.com

President’s Letter - August 2022

mailto:pianolearningcenter@gmail.com
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VMTA 2022 State Conference

If you have not already done so, please remember to mark your calendar and save the date for
our fall conference!  It is going to be held at Liberty University in Lynchburg on October 27th –
29th.  Our featured guest clinician is Lisa Bastien and our guest artist is Thomas Pandolfi.  Plans
are in motion for the festivities to begin on Thursday with competitions starting in the morning, a
Leadership Summit, and a workshop by Lisa Bastien and Dr. Paul Rumrill from Liberty University
in the afternoon.  The evening will conclude with a teacher recital.  There will be vendors, more
exciting workshops, competitions, concerts, a banquet, and recitals to attend the following two
days of the conference.  

Conference announcements via Constant Contact were sent out earlier this summer with other
information.  In case you missed it, there was one sent back in May that contained links to the
two hotels that have been secured at a discounted rate for VMTA members attending the
Conference.  Keep an eye on your email inbox for more details as they become available in the
next few months.  If per chance you have not received any of these emails, please let me know.  
I hope to see you at LU in October!

Lynn Kleisler, NCTM
VMTA President

This is the best opportunity for your students to
prepare pieces for Play-A-Thon, Christmas Recitals,
church offeratories, preludes, and specials without
the pressure of memorization.

This event will be held at Thalia Lynn Baptist
Church on Virginia Beach Blvd on Saturday
morning, November 12, 2022.

If you’re looking for good music to use, I highly
recommend Wendy Steven’s Hymns I, II, and III.
Composecreate.com

Don’t let this event pass you by!  Get involved!

Donna Halleck, SMS chair

SACRED MUSIC FESTIVAL

Prepare for our first Event in the fall!



The window for placing an ad in the yearbook is closing.  All ads need to be in no later than August 25th. 
If you know of a business or have a business that could benefit from being promoted in the public realm,
please contact me.  Our organization is in need of expanding the advertisement pages in our Tidewater
Music Teachers Forum Yearbook as we have lost advertisements and revenue the last two years due to the
pandemic.  Our ads are what help us defray the cost of the printing of our yearbooks and activity books.
The income from the ads also helps with the cost of our monthly meetings/workshops.

In the past, our yearbook has included ads from local businesses, members or member affiliated
businesses.  This would be a great vehicle to let others know in our community about a business or service
so that we can help support it and spread the word!  A business card ad is only $30 and is an inexpensive
way to advertise.
                                                       Our complete yearbook ad prices are as follows:



                                                        1/8page                            $30.00 (business card size)
                                                        1/4 page                           $60.00
                                                        1/2 page                           $90.00
                                                        Full page                         $150.00
                                                        Inside cover page         $175.00
                                                        Back Cover                     $200.00

If you know of any school, college, music organization, business or group that might be interested in
advertising in our yearbook, please contact me as soon as you can with their information.  I will be glad to
reach out to them.  I can be reached at (757) 925-0248 or lynnkleisler@yahoo.com.

Any assistance with helping to increase the number of ads in our yearbook would be greatly appreciated!

Lynn Kleisler, NCTM
Yearbook Ads Chairman                                                                               
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TMTF Calendar

5    Bethany Jacob
14   Crystal Villanova
20  Daniel Miller
27   Loretta Beatty
30   Sharon Whealton 
31    Susan Atkins
31    Marilyn Forman

2     Josephine Jones
6     Elizabeth Edler
16    Sharon Alston
17    Jessica Tuttobene
25   Debra Newton
28   Christine Ward
30   Vernon McCart

9/21   DEADLINE Stafflines News
9/23  TMTF Meeting/Workshop 
Dr. Paulo Steinberg (Biography P. 10)

August September

8/12  TMTF Board meeting
8/21  DEADLINE Stafflines News
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Dr. Paulo Steinberg has performed as a soloist and as a collaborative pianist across the U.S.,
Canada, South America, and Europe.  In the spring of 2017, he undertook a European recital
tour stretching from the U.K. to Latvia including Ireland, Scotland, Luxembourg, Austria,
Germany, and Sweden.   

He holds Piano Performance degrees from Conservatório “Carlos Gomes” and Universidade
de Sāo Paulo in Brazil, Arizona State University (M.M) and Indiana University (D.M.).  His
main piano teachers are: Carlos Yansen, Paulo Gori, Gilberto Tinetti, and Evelyne Brancart.  

Steinberg often serves as an adjudicator in competitions, and offers master classes, lectures,
workshops and performances in the U.S. and abroad.  His summer projects normally
include teaching at the Saarburg Chamber Music Summer Festival in Germany and
traveling around Europe, Brazil and/or Canada.  His research interests focus on piano
technique and Brazilian music. 

Besides his love for teaching and performing, Steinberg has served in several administrative
positions, most recently as president of the Virginia Music Teachers Association.  

Four CD albums have been released recently:  The Recital Clarinetist in collaboration with
clarinetist Dr. Janice Minor; Duos in collaboration with clarinetist Dr. Sarunas Jankauskas;
Time, Place, Spirit in collaboration with flutist Dr. Beth Chandler; and his solo CD
album Alma Brasileira. For more information, go to www.paulosteinberg.com or follow him
on Instagram (@paulosteinberg). 
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September workshop will be presented by
Dr. Paulo Steinberg

Program will be announced in the September
Stafflines
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Stafflines Advertising Rates

The following advertising rates are for Stafflines news that is not related directly to TMTF activities.

Two to three line announcement such as a recital or job opening:  No Fee
One half page (8.5” x 5.5”) :    $10.00
Full page (8.5” x 11”) : $20.00
Make check payable to TMTF and send along with your ad to

Yuko Farman, NCTM
9052 River Crescent
Suffolk, VA 23433

August 2022
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